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Parent Notification 

Of Student Exiting  
State Transitional Bilingual Program 

With a Proficient Level 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:   
 
 
To the Parents of: ____________________   
 
 
Congratulations!  ______________has reached the Proficient level on the English Language Proficiency 
Assessment for the 21st Century (ELPA21), which measures students’ ability to read, write, speak and listen in 
English. With this score, your child will no longer require English language development services at school. 
Students who are in Dual Language or Late Exit who earn the Proficient level on the ELPA21, will continue to 
stay in the program. 
 
We are very proud of your child’s achievement. For the next two years, your child will qualify for additional 
support in academic content areas if your child needs help. 
 
You can visit your child’s school to discuss your child’s academic achievement. Contact Alyssa St. Hilaire at 
(509) 222-5032 if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Alyssa St. Hilaire 
Bilingual Program Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


